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March 15, 2017 ?Dh. 

Re: Case Record 15-1830-EL-AIR ^' 0 

Dear PUCO, 

Please count me as opposed to Dayton Power & Light's proposed increase to their 
customer service charge. 

I am in favor of more diversified, renewable sources of energy, and I realize that 
switching away from coal will have its costs. If DP&L is looking for some cash to do so, 
perhaps they can use the quarter billion dollars they collected as an "electric security 
plan." The Ohio Supreme Court reversed the decision allowing DP&L to charge that 
money, but DP&L never had to pay any of that money back. 

Sincerely, 

John Blackwell, 
Beavercreek, Ohio 
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To whom it may concern. 

As a DPL customer for many years, I am saddened to hear that you will soon be raising 
my utility usage rates. I feel the reasons are unfair and the result of a decreasingly effective 
infrastructure. Increased charges are unjust considering there has been little effort to curb the 
increasing.cost to produce the energy for which I am charged. 

Research into geothermal and tide and wind energy would benefit both the economy and 
the environment by reducing pollution and our reliance on non-renewable energy sources. 

Please reconsider this rate increase and try to focus more on building for the future 
instead of trying to prop up a failing and outdated business model. 

Sincerely, 
Michael A. Miller 


